§.

The Latest

G %rch has me reflecting on renewal and

fresh beginnings. | even spotted a robin during my walk

the other day! It's hard to believe that spring break is

just around the corner. This is one of the reasons we are

moving our March event to April, which means welll
have two exciting events in one month! Note the
change for our Friendship and Fun and The Chat at
Constance church.

Did you Know 1
Peg is back for The Chal  April 4th!

Mom of a special needs son and a professor
from Bethel University will return in April to

further explore Hope Theory! In this second
session, Peg will provide a brief recap of the

introduction to Hope Theory from the February
chat and will delve deeper into the Hope
continuum.

Awesome Event Alert!

A heartfelt thank you to everyone
who joined us for the Friendship and
Fun Respite at Jam Hops! This event
was our largest to date, with 35 kids

participating, and it appeared that everyone had an
amazing time! We also want to extend our gratitude to
our wonderful volunteers; your support makes every
event a success!
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GRACE families need your
support!
Sign up to give one time,
monthly or
through your checking account,
pay pal or credit card.




